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Woof, Woof 
My report is somewhat of a continuation from my 1st Quarter report. I reported last quarter that I 
was in the hospital for the Flu, well then in April not even a week or so after my first visit, I was back 
in the hospital for a second time, this time for Bronchial Pneumonia for 4 days, after which it took 
me awhile to recover. I felt somewhat useless despite my efforts to try and do what I could to help in 
all aspects of the Marine Corps League, especially the Pack, I was told to get better, so I did, but still 
I wanted to try and help. So, anyway I managed to put together the flyer advertising our Convention 
Growl, and games along with Bonnie Shaw. I would like to thank everyone for their continued 
thoughts and prayers during my time in the hospital, and during my continued health issues that I 
still face. It is also still important to know that there are also others in know in our Pack that face 
problems with their health as well, so it is not just mine, but rather everyone who should be 
supporting and praying for each other, because that is what we do as Marines, we have each other’s 
back, no matter what. Thank you to everyone! I do hope this turns out to be one heck of a Grand 
Growl. Also, I do apologize for not submitting my report earlier. 
Respectfully submitted by, 
MODD  
Pennsylvania Pack, 
Barking Dog, DD21-309 
Fort Augusta Pound 109 
Greg Schlegel 
Woof, Woof 


